
Article 4 Directions: 122-132 Belgrave Gate, 1 Garden Street 

 

The immediate Article 4 Direction for 122-132 Belgrave Gate, 1 Garden Street was made by the City 

Council on the 16th February 2015. The direction is yet to be confirmed. 

  

The effect of this Direction is that a planning application must be submitted for the demolition of the 

buildings.  

 

You can view the Article 4 Direction in PDF format by clicking the links at the bottom of this page. 

Please contact the Council's Conservation Team to discuss any works to the building. 
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